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This form nominates a parent of a Kars on the Rideau student to sit as a voting member on School 
Council.  Parents do not have to be voting members to attend or participate in Council meetings, 
however full members have voting privileges when Council matters require a formal vote. Council 
bylaws and other information can be found at:  http://kotrcouncil.weebly.com. 
By nominating a parent as a member, they agree to: 

• Attend monthly Council meetings as regularly as possible (this year Council meets every 
second Tuesday of the month.) 

• Participate in Council discussions and decision-making; 
• Participate on committees established by Council; 
• Support and promote Council initiatives; 
• Solicit views of other parents and the school community to share with Council; 
• Assist with occasional fundraising initiatives if required. 
 
 

☐   YES! I would like to nominate a Parent Council member this school year. 
 

Name of Nominee:   _______________________________  (can be yourself or another parent) 

Contact Phone:  _______________________________ 
Email:     _______________________________ (will be added to KOTR Council mailing list) 

Child(ren)'s Name(s):   ______________________________________ 
Child(ren)'s Class or Teacher(s): ______________________________________ 

1. Is this an employee of the Ottawa-Carleton District School Board?    ☐ Yes  ☐ No 

2. Is this nominee is being considered for an executive position? 

☐ Chair ☐ Vice-Chair       ☐ Treasurer ☐ Secretary        ☐ No  
 

☐ I would just like to be on Council's mailing list to get regular updates.  

Email: ______________________________________________ (print very clearly!) 

 

 

Name:_____________________  Signature: ___________________   Date: _____________ 

 
 

ELECTIONS WILL BE HELD DURING THE FIRST COUNCIL MEETING ON SEPTEMBER 12, 2017.   

Simply submit this completed form at or before this meeting to become a voting member (and please 
attend).  If more than one nomination is received for an executive position, attending members will 
vote on nominees.  Forms can be returned to classrooms or submitted directly to the school office. 

 


